
NASA’s last remaining space shuttle fuel tank, ET-94, will 
be displayed in Marina del Rey from May 18-20 before 
making its way to the California Science Center.

Featuring:
 DJ (Live Music)
 Food trucks
 Space-themed carnival games
 Space- themed activities
 Science exhibits 

LACDBH
For more info:
visit marinadelrey.lacounty.gov or call (310) 305-9545

Friday, May 20, 2016

5:00 pm – 9:00 pm

Burton Chace Park 

13650 Mindanao Way 
Marina del Rey 90292

Parking will be available in Lots #4, #5, and #77.

The Beach Shuttle will be operating for transport 
from other lots and points of interest in the Marina. #ETcomeshome


